
Literature Committee Report for June 2016 

 

 
Re: Agenda Item #8 from Phoenix (tabled to San Diego) 

 

Italy had requested permission to translate “A Day at a Time” into Italian. 
 

Gamblers Anonymous does not own the rights to this work. The publisher, 

Hazelden, needs a request form to be sent to them and approved by them 

prior to translation. 

 

According to Karen, Italy has not completed or sent in this form. 

 

I contacted Hazelden, got a copy of the form and forwarded it to Carlo in 

Italy. As far as the Literature Committee is concerned, the translation is now 

an issue between Italy and Hazelden. 

 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

Chuck R., Literature Committee Chair 

 

 


